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 PLEASE BRING HARVEST GIFTS DURING NEXT WEEK-SEE LIST ABOVE, THANKS 

 

Dear  Parents, Carers and Children, 

 

SHELTERBOX APPEAL 

Its almost 8 years since BT school last bought a 

Shelterbox! Some of you may even remember this:  

 
This year we are again raising money for a 

Shelterbox because the School Council suggested 

we should help other people at Harvest time. The 

pupils  particularly want to help the people in 

Indonesia who have lost  their homes and do not 

have clean water any more following the tsunami. 

The pupils started  a silver collection in school. 

Please bring whatever silver coins  you can, to add 

to the massive SHARE in the Learning Zone.  

  
The School  Council will meet next week to decide 

on our next charity fundraiser to help us raise the 

rest of the £590 we need for a shelterbox. Ask 

the children what’s in the box or take a look here.  

HARVEST APPEAL FOR LOCAL FOODBANK 

Our collection at school for Harvest this year 

begins on Monday. We would really like every family  

to bring something for the foodbank as HARVEST 

is a great time to SHARE. The foodbank would 

especially like: 

Shampoo, shaving foam, deodorant, washing-up 

liquid, instant noodles, long life milk,  long life fruit 

juice and coffee. Please help by bringing one of 

these to school next week to help people in 

Leamington who are homeless or  in need of our help 

for one reason or another.  

 

 

CLASS OF THE WEEK 

Y6 is class of the week.   Some incredibly mature 

behaviour from individuals exemplifying our school 

values of thankfulness, responsibility, teamwork 

and perseverance. A special thank you to all the Y6 

tour guides who showed parents around today. I 

heard lovely feedback about you all! 

STARS THIS WEEK 

Congratulations to: Marty (6), Jacob (5), Lewis (4), 

Oliver M (3), Luke (2), Jai (1), Head Teacher’s star 

is Hana (R) for her amazing writing.  

OOSC AT HALF TERM 

Bookings have now opened for half term at OOSC 

There will be all sorts of seasonal activities 

including:  making conker and pine cone model 

animals, pop art leaf printing, Divali crafts, 

scarecrow building and cooking. Book early please! 

FAMILY SILENT DISCO FRIDAY 19th OCTOBER 

Only 2 weeks until 

our  ‘Family Silent 

Disco’ on 19.10.18 

from 6.00pm-7.30pm. 

There will be 3 

channels to choose 

from on special 

headsets and this 

brand new event is on 

an advance ticket 

basis. Tickets are on 

sale in the Office and 

from PTA members in 

the playground.  

 

BEST ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations Y4 again (!)  who had a super 99.3%.  

GOOD LUCK TEAM TACHBROOK 

Good luck to our Y6 football team tonight who are 

away v Clinton and our Y3/4 squad who are playing 

in the football tournament at Kingsley next week.  

FOOTBALL AT HOME 2-1 

It was a great match against Radford (who had one 

super player) and we held our own. Player of the 

match is Ty. Our last minute goal from Sam H was 

superb. Thank you Mr Rellis for organising this and 

for refereeing and coaching our squad.  

And finally, a joke from Seren: what animal never 

gets wet? An umbrellaphant! 

 

Best wishes,   Andy Brettell  Head Teacher 

http://www.bishopstachbrook.warwickshire.sch.uk/student-council.htm
https://www.shelterbox.org/explore-aid
https://warwickdistrict.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/

